
From: Thomas Schmitz <tschmitz1155@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 8, 2025 1:07 PM 
To: Rebecca Badger Long <rebeccalong330@gmail.com> 
Cc: Cynthia Wilson-Graham <cynthiawilsongraham@gmail.com>; Clark, Jennifer 
<Jennifer.Clark@marionfl.org>; Courtland Richards <cwrichards@bellsouth.net>; Judy 
Delk <judydelk@embarqmail.com>; Richard Cardinali <Cardinali@embarqmail.com>; 
McClain, Matthew <Matthew.McClain@marionfl.org> 
Subject: Re: September 8, 2025 Historical Commission Meeting Materials 

  

CAUTION: THIS MESSAGE IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links, open attachments, 
or share any information unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Report suspicious emails using the "Phish Alert" button in Outlook or contact the 
Helpdesk. 

I dont know if this is even needed but because of work and health issues I can no longer 
fulfill my duties to this board... I am, effective immediately, tendering my resignation.. 
Thank you to all I have served with.Thank You Commissioner Stone for trusting me as you 
representative on this Board...  

Sincerely, 

Tom Schmitz  

  

Thomas A.  Schmitz 
Owner/Accounts Director   
Common Sense Network LLC 
DBA Brick City Creative Group 
On Air Talent 
Common Sense with Tom Schmitz 
tschmitz1155@gmail.com 
352-512-2611 
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